Press release from Bruce Siegmund
Bruce Siegmund will run for reelection as Alderman in Ruston

Bruce Siegmund has announced he will run for a third term on Ruston’s City Council This Falil,
representing Ward 5. Ward 5 represents much of the southwest corner of Ruston, west of Tech drive,
and north California Street. Siegmund was first elected in 2014 and was unopposed in 2018.

Siegmund moved to Ruston to attend Louisiana Tech University in 1978 and has lived in Ruston all but 2
years since that time. He loves the community, so he chose to raise his family here. He graduated from
Louisiana Tech with his undergraduate degree and an MBA in Marketing. He went on to do some
Doctoral work at Tech and Grambling State University. He taught Business at Grambling State University
for 19 years and has been in Real Estate sales in the area for 18 years. He is married to Pamela, and is
the father of eight children, and grandfather to four.

“In 2014 1 ran on a platform to help Ruston grow economically and to partner with Louisiana Tech for
collaborated growth and opportunities. We have seen that take place over the last 8 years under Mayor
Walker and the current city council. We've maintained and grown quality neighborhoods, while keeping
home values up for homeowners. We’ve also seen problems solved by bringing people together from
different kinds of backgrounds.

The city is in excellent financial shape while we continue to invest in our infrastructure and people that
improve our quality of life in Ruston. Some of the significant accomplishments I'm proud of include the
indoor and outdoor Sports Complex, the Tarbutton Interchange, water wells rehabbed, dilapidated
water and sewer lines replaced, Downtown Revitalization, the new farmers market, and over 50 million
dollars in grants to Ruston to help pay for improvements. Many improvements are still in the working
stage, including the new fire station and Animal Control building. | want to continue to see our Board of
Aldermen and Mayor work together for the good of Ruston and the surrounding area. We have a great
working relationship with each other as well as local, state, and federal agencies. | want to see those
relationships continue and the quality of life in Ruston improve. 1 would appreciate your vote for re-
election on November 8" or during the early voting period.”



